
Jeff Rhoades, 
  
There is no legitimate reason for rushing SB 941 through as is being done, other 
than the obvious reason, and that is not allowing opposition to SB 941 to be 
organized and be heard. 
  
I and my family and the great majority of citizens of  Eastern Oregon are against 
SB 941 for the simple reason that it is un-constitutional and as felons themselves 
have stated, it will do absolutely nothing to hinder criminals from getting firearms. 
  
Regards, 
  
Rick Weatherspoon 
Union County Oregon 
  
 


